
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (CUSTOMERS AND 
PARTNERSHIPS) 

 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING 

 
4.1 The Panel discussed the Electric Vehicle Charging report at its meeting on 4th 

February 2021. 
 
4.2 Members recommend that the level of demand is subjected to a verification 

exercise after two years so that any future demand is considered and 
appropriate number of charging points is provided. 

 
4.3 Members commented that they are satisfied that normal car parking charges 

are applied to those vehicles occupying the electric vehicle charging bays. 
 
4.4 Regarding the tariff options for charging identified in section 3.4 of the report, 

the Panel recommends that Option 3 (£0.29 per kWh) is selected. This will 
ensure that charging fees are set at a level which will enable all capital and 
operational costs to be recovered in a suitable timescale. 

 
4.5 The Panel fully support the scheme and encourage the Cabinet to endorse the 

recommendations contained within the report. 
 


